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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers        

Year 11 Parents, Carers and Students 

SVCS will be hosting a Year 11 Parents/Carers’ Information evening in the school hall on the 

22 September 2022 between 5pm and 7pm. 

In their final secondary school year, it is important to be fully aware of what lies ahead for 

students in preparation for their GCSEs. To best support your child it is important to be clear 

about dates and events taking place during Year 11 and we would like to invite you to the 

Year 11 Parents/Carers’ Information evening. We will have a number of local Post 16 

Education Providers in attendance for you to discuss options for your child. 

 

If you wish to attend the evening, could you please complete the following online form: 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/bZnig7KTxa 

 

Notable Dates for Year 11: 

 

• Thursday 22 September Parents/Carers’ Information evening with Post 16 

providers 

 

• Thursday 28 Nov - Dec 16 Mock Examinations. Students will have formal 

examinations sitting GCSE papers in all subjects. Students need to revise well in 

advance 

 

• Thursday 19 January   Year 11 Parents/Carers’ evening 

 

• Monday 22 May - June 23 GCSE Examinations Dates TBC 

 

• Friday 30 June 2023  SVCS School Prom 
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School Support 
 
Extra-curricular revision sessions will operate in most subject areas.  We will distribute a 
timetable of subjects’ additional revision to all parents/students. 
 
There will be available some 1:1 mentoring for students who we feel would most benefit from 
this strategy, unfortunately, we have limited capacity and students will be spoken to directly 
by their Year Leader or Tutor. We will also be promoting revision techniques with students 
during form time and assemblies. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs R Kelly 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


